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Oregonians have been voting by mail for multiple decades. This allows people who 

find it hard to travel, who have medical conditions that prevent them from standing in 

long lines, or other issues that affect their ability to vote in person to vote. Having a 

mail in ballot allows us to research what we need as we go through it. If you take 

away our ability to vote by mail you will see a drastic decrease in voter turnout.  

 

This last election it was illustrated by television hosts that some people in other states 

who vote in person, didn't even know the right date to vote. With a mail in ballot, that 

doesn't happen. We receive our ballots with plenty of time to respond. It's not a single 

day event.  

 

I am very much against returning to in person voting. Especially as this would happen 

only to cater to a narcissist idiot who bought himself a presidency. 

 

How about instead of trying to fix something that is not broken you put new laws in 

place that prevent felons from running in a presidential election. That would actually 

be useful. Or maybe insist that all government positions  have actual job 

qualifications/requirements that have to be met to prove you can actually do the job. 

That is how the rest of the world works.  

 

That would be useful. Taking away our mail in ballots would Not be useful. 

 

 


